
 
 
 

August 19, 2024 
 
Customs & Border Protection 
 
RE: JAGDISH SINGH 
 
DOB: 10/12/2000 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Due to circumstances beyond the student’s control, we are approving a late arrival for this 
student for our Fall 2024 semester to pursue their bachelor’s degree in business administration. 
This student is approved to arrive no later than September 1st, 2024, while the semester starts 
on August 21st, 2024. 

 
Should you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 559-278-2782 or e-mail 
at aalba@mail.fresnostate.edu. 

 
Thank you for accommodating this request. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ashley Alba Vasquez 
International Student & Scholar Advisor (PDSO) 
Phone (559) 278-5287 | aalba@mail.fresnostate.edu  
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